LIONEL WALDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL



Headteacher - Mrs Sally-Anne Barnard-Taylor

High Street Doddington March Cambridgeshire PE15 OTF

Tel: 01354 740405 Fax: 01354 741514

Email: office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk Website: www.lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk

12th September 2019

Dear Parents

Proposed Residential Trip 2020

We are planning a residential trip for children in Years 5 and 6 to the Isle of Wight, week beginning Monday, 22^{nd} June, 2020. This trip is usually held every two years. However, due to the number of pupils currently in these two year groups, we will also hold the trip in 2021. There are 40 places available and pupils in <u>Year 6 will be allocated places as a priority</u> and then Year 5 children on a first come, first served basis. Those pupils in Year 5 who are not allocated a place for June 2020, will be able to take part in the trip in 2021. The price will be approximately £335.00. A deposit of £30 per pupil is required with the reply slip below in order to secure your place. A place cannot be allocated until a deposit is received. The proposed itinerary is overleaf. The hotel is situated in Sandown and all rooms have their own separate toilet and washing facilities, and we are the sole occupants. Rooms sleep between 2 and 6 children. The only extra cost will be spending money.

I would be happy to answer any queries about the proposed trip. Please complete the slip below, indicating which option you would like, and return to the School Office by Monday, 23rd September.

Yours sincerely,

<u>S. A. Barnard-Taylor</u> Headteacher ×	
Name of Child	
☐ I wish to book a place on the 2020 Isle of Lionel Walden School.	Wight trip and enclose a cheque for £30 payable to
☐ I do not wish to book a place on the Isle of Wight trip.	
Signed:	(Parent/Guardian)
Name:	. (Please print)











